
Trantalis acknowledged the McCormick Foundation, which funded eight 

(8) exchange students from Sister City Duisburg, Germany. He remarked

on attending numerous Florida League of Cities meetings in the City of

Hollywood and discussed related information.

City Attorney Ansbro discussed individual discussions with Commission 

Members regarding numerous cities that have enacted ordinances 

prohibiting anyone over the age of 18 from being in close proximity to a 

designated children's playground area in a Park unless a person is 

taking care of a child. 

Mayor Trantalis recognized Dr. Amanda Chalfant, 608 SW 8th Terrace. 

Dr. Chalfant discussed her efforts to promote this ordinance to keep 

children safe and expounded on related information. 

In response to Commissioner Herbst's question, City Attorney Ansbro 

explained how the ordinance would be crafted and would relate to areas 

where children's playground equipment is located. 

Commissioner Beasley-Pittman remarked on her viewpoint, and City 

Attorney Ansbro explained his perspective, stating Park Rangers will 

warn individuals violating the ordinance and can issue a citation. Further 

comment and discussion ensued. Vice Mayor Glassman remarked on 

his concerns and his perspective. 

In response to Commissioner Herbst's question, City Attorney Ansbro 

explained how the ordinance would be implemented relative to equal 

protection under the law and confirmed he would inquire about how the 

City of Hollywood prosecutor handles ordinance violations. 

Commissioner Herbst remarked on his concerns and explained his 

viewpoint. Further comment and discussion ensued. 

Commissioner Beasley-Pittman confirmed her support of children's 

safety and discussed her viewpoint. In response to Vice Mayor 

Glassman and Commissioner Beasley-Pittman's question, City Attorney 

Ansbro explained details of the ordinance and said that after a warning is 

given, a citation can be issued for trespassing into a prohibited area and 

expounded on related information. Further comment and discussion 

ensued. 

CITY MANAGER REPORTS 

Acting City Manager Grant said the Parker Brothers had requested 

permission to use Holiday Park in the Fort Lauderdale Beach Monopoly 

Game edition. The City will not be charged. Acting Assistant City 
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